
Board Meeting 11/9/2023 

• Trees have been trimmed. 

• G. Miller’s house was recently inspected for demo. 

• Saturday 11/11/2023 is our Friends-giving at the Berry’s 

house @6PM. 

• Christmas party is Saturday December 16, 2023 at the 

Malloy’s house @6PM. 

• Need to consider raising our dues by $25 (roughly) per lot. 

• DeeDee is working on the demand letters for late 

payments/violations.  

• Front entrance palm trees have been trimmed. 

 
Members Attended: 

Kelsey Vittur 

Jordan Vittur 

Athena Berry  

Juanita Johnston  


